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Dear Friends of NCAWA, 

Unfortunately, due to the Covid-19 global pandemic, we have had to 

shift our Annual Conference events to a virtual platform since 2020. In 

light of these events, we have been unable to hold our traditional Silent 

Auction.  All proceeds from the Silent Auction are deposited into the

Sarah Parker Scholarship Award fund held and managed by 

Foundation for the Carolinas. This fund has been named in honor of 

retired Chief Justice Sarah Parker of the Supreme Court of North 

Carolina. 

Each academic year, NCAWA awards two $2,000.00 

scholarships to two female students from North Carolina’s law schools.  

Scholarship recipients are leaders, active in their law schools and 

communities. Scholarship recipients are students who best exemplify, in 

their approach to the study and future practice of law, the incorporation of 

NCAWA’s goals of assuring the effective participation of women in the 

justice system and in public office, promoting the rights of women under 

the law and promoting and improving the administration of justice. 

In lieu of our annual silent auction in 2021, we ask our 

members and virtual conference attendees to make a tax-deductible 

donation to our Sarah Parker Scholarship Award fund. On the following 

page, you will find instructions from Foundation for the Carolinas for 

making donations directly to our scholarship fund. We hope that you will 

consider making an annual donation so we are able to continue 

awarding scholarships to deserving women law students in North 

Carolina and further our mission. 

Most sincerely, 

Laura Loyek 

2021 NCAWA President 

Fund Name: Sarah Parker Scholarship Award by the N.C. Association of 

Women Attorneys 

Fund Number: 0842 
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asset delivery instructions

WE MAKE GIVING EASY

Giving Securities

For the most efficient delivery of stock, please direct your broker to deliver to the Foundation For The Carolinas 
brokerage account at Charles Schwab.

Giving Cash

Always reference the gift fund name and/or number when transferring cash. 

Truist Bank (d/b/a Branch Banking & Trust Co) 
Account Name: Foundation For The Carolinas    

Bank Routing Number (ABA): 021052053

Account Number: 48477231      

Brokerage Firm Account Account # DTC #

Charles Schwab Foundation For The Carolinas 2199-7736 0164

By ACH Transfer: Transfer assets directly from your account to ours.

By Wire: Contact us at 704.973.4529 or donorrelations@fftc.org for instructions.

Contact FFTC at 704.973.4529 or donorrelations@fftc.org with questions.

Make check to: Foundation For The Carolinas

220 North Tryon Street

Charlotte, NC 28202     

By Check: To ensure timely processing, we strongly encourage the use of electronic payments. 
However, you may send a check to our office with the gift fund referenced in the memo line.

If you prefer or require information about another brokerage account, please contact us at donorrelations@fftc.org or 
704.973.4529 to discuss the options. Fees vary based on broker, trading method and current SEC filing rates.

Please note: Donor’s instructions to a broker to make a transfer are not sufficient to complete the gift. Please contact 
our Donor Relations team at 704.973.4529 or donorrelations@fftc.org prior to asset delivery to ensure proper and 
timely credit of your gift or to coordinate transfer of mutual fund shares. Trade fees are charged by the broker and 
passed through to the receiving fund. 

Please consult a tax advisor regarding tax implications of your gift. FFTC Tax ID: 56-6047886

Giving From an External Donor Advised Fund

If you are sending money from a non-FFTC donor advised fund, more information may be required. Please contact us 
at 704.973.4529 or donorrelations@fftc.org.


